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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parent/ Carer,
Nursery /Reception Parents Evening Reminder
This will take place on Monday 9th May on line. 
FOBS
FOBS are looking for new members. If you feel you could support this group, with some time to help fundraise for our school, please contact the school office. We are planning to meet in school at 3:15 on Wednesday 11th May, so please come along and join us. 
Language Day Reminder
On Tuesday 10th May we will be holding a Language Day, where all classes will be taking part in a range of activities to promote the learning of Welsh, German and sign language. We are asking all children to wear the colours of a flag of their choice on this day. Diolch! Merci! Danke!
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee
To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum there will be a special lunchtime picnic menu on Thursday 26th May. The menu is as follows;
· Regal Filled Sandwich

· Sovereign Sausage or Cheese Roll

· Golden Goujons

· Victorious Vegetable ticks
· Coronation Crisps 

· Royal Cake

· Jubilee Juice
Class Two Minecraft Project

Class Two are involved in an exciting Minecraft project in conjunction with Ysgol Trelawyd and Rhos Helyg. All schools are designing their school and local area using Minecraft. The final designs will be shared with the pupils of all schools. Great work!
PE Days Summer Term

Nursery/Reception: Monday

Years One and Two: Wednesday and Thursday

Years Three and Four: Tuesday and Friday. ( Please note the change of days, as previously posted on the website.)

Years Five and Six: Monday and Thursday

Please come to school in PE kit on these days. PE kit consists of black leggings/ tracksuit bottoms/ black shorts, white t shirt and school jumper. No branded hoodies please.

DIGI Leaders
The DIGI Leaders have been working hard to produce some super posters for each class to remind everyone to keep safe on line. They are also designing a power-point, in partnership with Ysgol Trelawyd and Ysgol Rhos Helyg, which encourages on line safety. This will be shared with the local community in the summer term. Diolch yn fawr iawn!
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos. 
Beth wyt ti’n hoffi chwarae? What do you like to play?
Have a good weekend,

Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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